
2021 Holiday Party Hits a Home Run!

Last month’s Camps for Kids Holiday Party brought in more than
$45,000, allowing us to move forward with the dream of offering eight
summer-long camps for kids in underserved communities.

The night of fun and fundraising was capped off by a heart-warming
Fund-A-Need. The donations were kicked-off by David Gurewitz, the
head of Cargill’s Giving Team. After Gurewitz donated the first $5,000 on
Cargill’s behalf and offered up an additional $10,000 in matching
funds, the room moved swiftly and answered the call to match the offer.

We hope you’ll consider visiting one of our summer camps this year and
see for yourself the impact your dollars are making.

JP4 Continues to Offer After-School Program

https://www.classy.org/give/114459/#!/donation/checkout
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Launched as a pilot program last fall, the Diamond Club has been a
huge hit with students and teachers. The Diamond Club is an after-
school program focused on actively engaging kids in learning
opportunities around our four bases of education: academics, health and
wellness, nutrition, and social emotional learning.

Made possible by our generous donors and key corporate sponsors, the
Diamond Club will be back to complete the school year with 7th grade
students at Twin Cities Academy on Tuesdays and Thursdays and 3rd
grade students at Achieve Language Academy on Fridays.

The JP4 Foundation is focused on expanding programming in urban
school in the St. Paul and Minneapolis area. We look forward to sharing
news of our progress and plans for the 2022-2023 school year.

Old Favorites and New for the Ladies

We are busy planning our 2022 events and introducing a new one. All of
these events help sustain the JP4 Foundation and allow us to positively
impact at-risk kids in our community. We hope to see you there!

Bowling with Al Newman – We eagerly look forward to gathering at the
local bowling alley once again to watch Al Newman attempt his infamous

https://twincitiesacademy.org/who-we-are/
https://www.achievemn.org/about


$10,000 strike. We’ll let you know where and when to join us!

7th Annual Johnny Price IV Memorial Golf Tournament – This double
shotgun event will sell out! We will be back at Legends Golf Club in Prior
Lake on Monday, August 8th. Registration to open beginning of May.

New This Year - The JP4 Foundation will introduce its first ladies only 9-
hole golf tournament accompanied with brunch, mimosas, and
fundraising. Watch for details this spring.

About the JP4 Foundation

Founded in 2016 by Adam Barta, the JP4 Foundation is a Minnesota non-profit established

to improve the lives of youth using the game of baseball as an instrument. Leveraging

summer-long camps and after-school programming, the JP4 Foundation ensures kids in

under-resourced communities have access to healthy meals, healthy relationships, healthy

activities, and healthy learning opportunities.

The JP4 Foundation is a Non-Profit Organization recognized by the IRS as a 501(c)
(3) public charity. 100% of all donations will be used for the development of the

infrastructure, programs, and services of The JP4 Foundation. All donations are tax-
deductible to the extent permitted by law. 
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